Burgham Park GC Seniors - Notes of Committee Meeting on Monday 14th
November 2022

Attendance - Paul Thornton; Bill Tarbit; Doug Lyons; Alan Johnson; Phil Finegold; Derek Harrison
and Clive Ross.

1.

2.

Apologies - John Megoran

Notes of Last Meeting on 3rd October 2022 - Agreed

3. Matters Arising -

Tony Clarkson has agreed to continue to run the NNGL team

Xmas Lunch and presentation on 12th December - deadline for names on list is this
weekend; 44 have put their names down; 6 remaining places and discussion took place on
filling these remaining spaces.

Charity Donation - discussion took place and further information being sought before decision
made;

Greenkeeper’s Donation - to be made at the Xmas Lunch.

There will be a raffle at the Xmas Lunch and Presentation - Raffle Prizes will
be gratefully received and can be given to any Committee Member.

4. Captain’s Report

Note going out to all Captain’s before xmas with regards to the Golf Club Committee with
Chairman (Paul Thornton) and management

Tee times - a small number of concerns have been voiced about access to early tee times and
were having to book tee times via BRS which excluded them from entering the competitions.
After discussion it was agreed to add 2 additional tee times before the usual 8.30am start with
immediate effect but keep under review.

. Treasurer’s Report

Finances in good order to support upcoming Events.

6 Competition Secretary’s Report

Ladies requesting use of some Monday'’s in 202324 for their Open Competitions -

. Monday 10th July from 9.30am ( Seniors will be at Alnwick in a Friendly and Seniors will only
have tee times up to 9.30am if they wish to play at Burgham)

.- Monday 11th September all day ( Seniors will be on an Away Day)

Monday 2nd October - identified as a possible 2nd Seniors Open Day

Agreed that 8th March 2023 would be the Seniors Away Day at Dunstanburgh GC. DL to
respond to TC’s email.

9 hole competition prior to Xmas Lunch/Presentation on 12th December - DL to put up Notice
in Locker Room.

.AOB

Captain’s Meeting on 10th November - presentations by Proquip and Glenmuir - and potential
for new polo shirts and mid layer for 2023; more to follow.

Seniors AGM on 18th January 2023 - required Notices etc to go out and be put up in Locker
Room next month.

Discussion on entry fees and Friendlies - proposal to be put to AGM in January.

. Date of Next Meeting - Wednesday 4th January 2023



